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Report of the Town Manager 
January 25, 2021 

 

1. Financial Updates-  

 The town received a grant from Community Compact for the sum of $29,000. This grant 

will be used to inventory the current bridges and culverts in town to make it a smoother 

transition when applying for grant money for repairs. We also received a call today and 

the surveyors will be back out on Mellen Rd within the next two weeks to finish 

surveying the road to the Gardner line.  

  

2. Personnel Updates-  

  There are no personnel updates this week. 

 

3. Project Updates-  

 The draft survey work on Mellen Road has been completed and submitted to the Town for 

review.  In reviewing the Chapter 90 accepted roads, the Director of Public Works found 

that the accepted section of Mellen Road was never submitted to Chapter 90.  Using 

unexpended funds from the Mellen Road appropriation, the Town Manager authorized the 

survey work be completed so that section of road could be eligible to receive Chapter 90 

funds on.  The surveyors will be back out on Mellen Rd. within the next two weeks to 

finish surveying the road to the Gardner line. 

 

4. Miscellaneous Updates – 

 I have no miscellaneous updates. 

 


